
Peru Committee Lenten Colouring Sheet 

On March 14/15 and March 21/22, you will notice a “Peru” tree            

in the foyer at St. Mark’s.  

This tree will be decorated with birds which will later be sent to the 

people of Peru who are supported by The Sisters of Mercy.  

The bird we have chosen is the Rupicola peruviana,                          

which is the national bird of Peru. 

We invite you to colour this bird and place it on the tree in the foyer. 

You may sign your name, or write a short message, on the back of the 

bird. The Rupicola peruviana has an orange head and breast, black body 

and yellow feet and beak, but you can use the colours of your choice    

to create a unique bird, if you wish! 

 

 


